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PUBLIC NOTICE

Since day one, the Indigenous Tribal Leaders’ Forum (ITLF) consistently maintained a close eye 
on the protection of land property for internally displaced persons (IDPs). We advise everyone, 
mostly from Imphal, who has submitted their Patta at the ITLF office not to panic regarding the 
government’s recent directive [No. LDM-107/2/2024-REV-REVENUE dated 06th June 2024]. As we 
have in the past, we are taking all the required steps, and we will do so going forward.

The ITLF’s stance on ex-gratia and compensations for damaged property has not changed: the 
political solution must come first, followed by compensations or ex-gratia.
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